
   

As a native of Leavenworth, I am excited to serve my hometown community in the upcoming 

year.  

 

With a focus on teamwork with my fellow commissioners and city staff, I will work hard to 

make the community even better. My many years in Leavenworth have allowed me to see the 

challenges that have come with changing times, new businesses, new housing developments, and 

new growth.  

 

My goal is to build on the work that has already been done with a focus on infrastructure, 

including more street maintenance, improvements to the Wastewater Treatment Plant, and 

continued work on storm water projects. I would also like to pursue the creation of walking and 

biking trails for healthy activity and community togetherness. And I look forward to seeing 

already planned projects come to life including the splash pad at Hawthorn Park, restroom 

facilities at Stubby and Havens, and the beginning of the community’s transportation system. 

 

I also look forward to the continued implementation of the City’s Comprehensive Plan 2030 that 

outlines the path for the next decade, including enhancements to the historic downtown district. 

City commissioners and staff encourage you to reach out with your suggestions and ideas on 

those efforts.  

By working together, we will keep the City going strong from the founding in 1854 through the 

next 10 years and beyond. 


